THE
HUNTER COLLEGE
FOUNDATION, INC.

April 29, 2025

Ms. Dorothy Graham —

Graham Family Foundation

544 61st Street

Oakland, California 94609-1247

Dear Ms. Graham,

Thank you so much for your donation of $15,000, received on 4/24/2025, to the Mother’s Day
Scholarship Fund.

Since this fund was established in 2005, it has provided vital support to significant numbers of
students, many of whom, like previous Hunter generations, are from immigrant families and the
first in their families to earn a college degree.

For our deserving young scholars, their supporters, and everyone at Hunter, the Mother’s Day
Fund’s spring campaign is now a cherished annual tradition. It enables donors like you to pay
loving tribute to a woman who graduated from Hunter or is otherwise tied to the College in
meaningful ways. It facilitates personal connections between individual donors and beneficiaries.
And it honors Hunter’s history while helping our students build a promising future.

We appreciate and applaud vour generous support.

Sincexrdly,

c

AleXis L. Eggleton
Executive Director of the Hunter College Foundation

According to IRS guidelines, your contribution is fully tax-deductible.
No goods or services were received.
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